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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re:  Friends of Meadowfield  
 
I hope you had a restful Easter break.  
 
I wish to draw your attention to a new initiative that the Friends of Meadowfield charity has created. Living in 
a modern world many of us continue to shop online. We were in partnership with Amazon Smile but this has 
sadly been closed down. The good news is we have successfully moved to easyfundraising. This seems to 
be a much easier way of raising funds for our pupils. Many friends and families of our school have already 
signed up with 9 supporters currently. It would be great if we could improve this number.  
 
Please sign up too, it is easy and completely FREE! 7,400 brands will donate to the Friends of Meadowfield 
when you do your usual online shopping with them – at no extra cost to you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please inform all your friends and family members and they can support us too! 
 
Next time you shop online use the easyfundrasing app on your phone and select Friends of Meadowfield 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/easyfundraising-app/   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ian Harman  
Chairperson 

 
Friends of Meadowfield Charity number: 285436y 
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